Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue,

I've been a Realtor in Portland for 8 years and | fully support SB852. This deduction is a subsidy, why are we giving it to the most
wealthy among us? If SB852 passes | will personally loose the deduction but that's irrelevant.

The houseless crisis is hurting the Real Estate industry more than anything else. Not to mention, it's the right thing to do. Let's give
subsidies to homeowners who need it and commit to making real change in houseless crisis.

Thank you for your time.



